
Tower 7 Returns to Service
Monday, April 28 2014 09:31 - 

Friday April 25, 2014 at 1900hrs Chief Carpio was pleased to notify PSC that Tower 7 has
returned to service. It was out of service for an extensive boom refurbishment. While it was out
for boom work, the department decided to have a few upgrades made to it including scene and
emergence lighting, some mechanical work, and minor fireman comforts. This return to service
now completes the fleet of Riverdale apparatus in the station.  
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